
 

 

 

 

 

RORC Transatlantic Race 

Notice to Competitors 

 

Re: Redress request from GBR 1702T Scarlet Oyster 

 

A redress for request has been received from Scarlet Oyster in relation to the spotting and 

subsequent investigation of a dismasted vessel ‘Maya 1’ whilst Scarlet Oyster was competing in the 

RORC Transatlantic Race. 

 

RORC Race Team 

22nd January 2021 


